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FREE THE CHILDREN

Cathy Robbins

Good Cause Greetings
30 West Colonial Road
Wilbraham, MA
01095, USA

March 5, 2009
Dear Cathy and staff of Good Cause Greetings,

Greetings! On behalf of the entire team here at Free The Children, I would like to
send my sincerest thanks for your recent, generous donation for children in
need.

We are currently allocating your donation to one or more branches of our
multifaceted education initiatives program in a developing community in
Ecuador. There, your contribution will soon be set to use toward much-needed
education initiatives for children and families in need. Those initiatives include
building schools and on-site libraries; and financing teacher salaries, school
furniture and classroom supplies.

We at Free The Children believe that education provides the highest return of any
social investment in the developing world, and is the best avenue for empowering
children with the tools, knowledge, strength and confidence they need to promote
and protect their own rights, growth and self-sufficiency. Education helps
families, communities and even entire nations break the cycle of poverty.

Once again, thank you for your great generosity. Your donation means more than
you can imagine to its worthy beneficiaries. Either directly or through the beauty
of the ripple effect, this gift will enhance the lives of hundreds, if not thousands,
of people in need. It truly is the gift that keeps on giving, and for that we send our
most heartfelt gratitude. L

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. I can be reached at
xin@freethechildren.com, or visit our website at www.freethechildren.com for
more information on our projects and our organization.

Sincerely,

\
\

Xin Xing
Administrative Coordinator, International Programming



